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Parish Notes

            MORE INFORMATION
Please remove the bottom portion of this
 page and give it to an usher or place it
 in an offering box if:

     ❏ you wish more information about 
            Christ Church
       ❏ you wish a minister to contact you

               We can contact you at:

_______________________________"             

"            LECTIONARY READINGS
                     Next Sunday,  April 29, 2018

                     5th Sunday of Easter

                Acts 8:26-40
              Psalm 22:25-31
                1 John 4:7-21

               John 15:1-8

Our Stewardship:

Membership: 157

Attendance:
April 15 -- 136

Offering (4/15/2018) : 
$3, 531.00

Please pray:
Family  concerns: 

 Marsha Eppley and family, 
Clare Herrick, Bonnie Hilton,   
Sandy McClain, Leah & Gene 
Parker, Sue Ann & Tom Rees, 
Eloise Richardson and family,   

Alan Toback,  Jo Whitaker

        Extended concerns:
 Marilyn Hartsook 

(daughter, Virginia); Kay 
Highnote (grandson, Elijah); 
Melia Hunter (brother, George 
Platt);  Martha Lind (son,  
Charles Lind, Jr.); Bill Marsh 
(brother, George); Dennis & 
Joan Rankin (grandson, Zach); 
Becky Weldon (father, Fred 
Baier);   Jo Whitaker (cousin, 
Penny).

 Mark your calendars
Our annual Bible Day 

Camps for children, aged 4-11 
years,  will be held June 
12th-14th, 2018, 9:30-11:45 a.m. 
Registration forms are available 
starting today at our 
administration desk (we would 
like to have completed forms 
back by May 20).  Be sure to 
pick up a form and help us plan 
ahead!  Also, if you have 
questions about the camp, or 
perhaps would like to volunteer 
to assist in some way, please 
contact our director, Becky 
Kelly, at 936.875.2352.  

In gratitude for service
Last Sunday we observed 

The Communion of the Lord’s 
Supper which reminded us how 
thankful we are for those 
communion stewards who work 

“behind the scenes” each 
month preparing our 
communion table and cleaning 
up afterwards.  Specifically,  we 
thank Melia and Lee Hunter, 
along with Marilyn Hartsook, 
for supplying, preparing and 
cleaning up the elements, and 
for Joan Rankin, Pat Canty and 
Todd Stracener who volunteer 
their services in serving the 
elements as part of our worship.

And this from Edgardene 
Sheffield, coordinator of our 
“greeters” ministry:  

“I would like personally to 
thank all of you who have so 
willingly helped with the 
greeters ministry.  I greatly 
appreciate your help and look 
forward to many more 
wonderful services and events.”  
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